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Imperial College Union 
Deputy President (Clubs & Societies) Report 

A report by the Deputy President (Clubs & Societies) 
 

 
Sports Awards Dinner 
 
I am currently working with Luke and College to arrange a Sport Awards 
Dinner/Reception idea, which will hopefully be in May.  
 
 
Room Bookings 
 
The room booking system has not been installed in the Student Activities 
Centre and room bookings should be moving downstairs by the end of this 
term. This will make the Student Actives Centre a “one stop shop” for club 
officers.  
 
 
Varsity 
 
The Varsity Day was on 7th March and it was a fantastic event, enjoyed by 
many. We will be conducting a debrief of the event to see what can be 
improved. If you have any feedback please email me. 
 
 
Budgets 
 
The Clubs and Societies Board have now done its provision allocation to each 
CSC and FU. The final numbers will not be confirmed until we hear back from 
college, but in the mean time CSC and FU can allocate to their clubs. We will 
try to arrange a budge appeal CSB at the end of the year so current club 
officers can appeal. 
 
 
Elections 
 
I have been acting Returning Officer for the Sabbatical Elections and NUS 
Delegates Elections. It is finally over! But a new set of officers elections are 
going on at the moment. 
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